
 

Bondojito 215, Las Americas, 01120, Ciudad de México, CDMX 
August 21st, 2019.  
 
Dear ASF Alumni, 
 

It is with great pleasure that the American School Foundation A. C. cordially invites you to                

the school sponsored International Model United Nations conference which will be held in March of               

2020 at our campus.  

Model United Nations has been an essential part of the history of ASF, considering that the                

first official ASFMUN conference was held over three decades ago. This year ASFMUN will be               

different. Rather than it being mandatory for all ASF Upper School students, we have invited schools                

and universities from all around the world to participate in a week long event. Students will                

participate in the conference, they will explore Mexico City through organized tours and get              

involved with real world problems through a conscience program. 

The American School Foundation is an international school renowned for its academic rigor             

and its preparation for higher education. The conference is entirely student-led and            

student-executed. With a growing body of members, it is the first year (in many) ASFMUN is looking                 

to expand internationally and bring together global students to debate topics that affect us all. We                

would be honored if you could come to any of the events planned since you as a former ASF student                    

know what MUN means to ASF and everyone involved. To relive your MUN experience we invite                

you to participate, alongside the delegates, in the Service Learning (Wednesday March 4th from              

9:00am to 6:30 pm), the Opening Ceremony (Friday March 6th from 4:00 pm to 5:30 pm), the                 

Mexican Taquiza (Friday March 6th from 8:30 pm to 11:30 pm) and the conference itself (Friday                

March 6th and Saturday March 7th). If you would like to be a speaker at the conference or give a                    

talk throughout the year, don´t hesitate to contact us so we can coordinate a meeting.  

More information on the conference and the activities is available on our website             

https://www.asf.edu.mx/learning/upper-school/events/international-asfmun​.  
We have one request! Please share with us any memories, pictures, position papers, draft              

resolutions, or expertise of ASFMUN when you were a student. We want to create a website of                 

remembrance of this shared experience. Please send us what you can find at ​asfmun@asf.edu.mx​. 
 

We hope to hear from you soon and do not hesitate to contact us with any inquiries.  
 

Kindest regards, 
ASFMUN 2019-2020 Secretariat 
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